
 

 

CAYMAN ISLANDS STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

For Immediate Release 

7 December 2020 

 

CCF Acquisition S.à r.l. 

(the "Issuer")  

 

Change in Managers  and Registered Office Address of Issuer 

 

We, CCF Acquisition S.à r.l. (the "Issuer") refer to the approval for admission to listing on the 
Cayman Islands Stock Exchange of the EUR 2,000,000,000 note and EUR 2,000,000,000 note 
(together, the "Notes") on 5 January 2016. 

The Issuer now announces that, with effect from 26 September 2018, Mr. Alessandro Maiocchi 
and Mr. Laurent Jacques have each been removed as a Manager of the Issuer. In addition, with 
effect from 26 September 2018, Ms. Anne-Sophie Davreux and Mr. Giovanni Incardona each have 
been appointed as a Manager of the Issuer. 

The Issuer announces that, with effect from 12 November 2019, Mr. Giovanni Incardona has been 
removed as a Manager of the Issuer. In addition, with effect from 12 November 2019, Ms. Eilidh L. 
Edmiston has been appointed as a Manager of the Issuer. 

The Issuer further announces that with effect from 20 November 2020, Mr. John Paul Plaga has 
been removed as a Manager of the Issuer. In addition, with effect from 20 November 2020, Ms. 
Mr. Luis Silva has been appointed as a Manager of the Issuer. 

The Issuer announces that, with effect from 3 August 2020, the Issuer's registered office address 
has been changed from 6D, EBBC, Route de Treves, Senningerberg, L-2633, Luxembourg to 12E, 
rue Guillaume Kroll, L-1882, Luxembourg.  

For further information in relation to the above please contact the Issuer as follows: 

The Managers 
12E, Rue Guillaume Kroll, L-1882 
Luxembourg 
Tel: +352 26 68 62 1 

 


